
 
June 6, 2024 

 

New England Forestry Foundation 

Prouty Woods 

32 Foster Street 

Littleton, MA 01460 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

Thank you to the New England Forestry Foundation (NEFF) for inviting me to the 80th Annual 

Meeting Celebration. I am sorry I am unable to join you in person, but am happy to recognize the 

work NEFF does to champion forest protection in New England with a mission to sustain and 

conserve for future generations to enjoy.  

 

Since its establishment, NEFF has made sure our land is given an opportunity to thrive. Its 

tireless efforts to protect our forests, wildlife habitats, and ecosystems is not only commendable 

but necessary. Throughout the years, NEFF has stayed true to their mission of preserving the 

natural beauty of New England by creating a comprehensive conservation strategy, based around 

climate-smart forestry.  

 

Thank you to all the staff and volunteers who have made today’s event possible. I wish the New 

England Forestry Foundation all the best in their future endeavors and look forward to watching 

its continued success. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Chris Pappas 

Member of Congress 

 




